Dear Planning Commission Members,
I'm writing to express my support for Agenda Item #26514 - Conditional Use Request.

Our neighborhood CAP (Citizens Advisory Panel) has been meeting on the Well 15 situation since the first
of the year. I've attended most of the meetings and the neighborhood participation in the CAP has been
outstanding. This request for an addition to Well 15 for groundwater contamination treatment has

been thoroughly vetted by our neighborhood CAP group. In addition, a neighborhood open house was
recently held at the well site. Exhibits and information were available for residents to inspect.

An added plus of the Well 15 addition will be the installation of a drinking fountain adjacent to
the Reindahl Park bike path.

I urge your approval of this requested conditional use. Please contact me if you have any comments or
questions.

Sincerely,
Joe Clausius

District 17 Alder
608-244-5066




